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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 10:13 AM
To: Kelley Corbari; Mark Long
Cc: Kiwanis Curry; Tiffany Brown
Subject: RE: Docket 000121C-TP

Kelley and Mark, thank you so much for your help!  We will make the requested party contact 
information update and staff assignment revision per this e-mail.  Give me a call or e-mail me if you 
have any other questions or concerns with regard to same.   
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Kelley Corbari  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 9:44 AM 
To: Mark Long; Dorothy Menasco; Tiffany Brown 
Cc: Kiwanis Curry 
Subject: RE: Docket 000121C-TP 
 Thanks Mark!  
 

Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney – Regulatory Analysis Section Office of the General Counsel FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Email:  KCorbari@psc.state.fl.us Direct Phone:  (850) 413-6234 Direct Fax:       (850) 413-6235 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.  
From: Mark Long  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 9:43 AM 
To: Kelley Corbari; Dorothy Menasco; Tiffany Brown 
Cc: Kiwanis Curry 
Subject: RE: Docket 000121C-TP 
 
Becky Edmonston should be replaced with Shannon Brown. 
Adam Teitzman should be removed. 
ml 
 
From: Kelley Corbari  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 5:58 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Kiwanis Curry 
Subject: RE: Docket 000121C-TP 
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 Dorothy –  Per our conversation, I will get with Mark Long and get back to you ASAP.  Thanks! Kelley    
 

Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney – Regulatory Analysis Section Office of the General Counsel FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Email:  KCorbari@psc.state.fl.us Direct Phone:  (850) 413-6234 Direct Fax:       (850) 413-6235 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.  
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 5:56 PM 
To: Kelley Corbari 
Cc: Kiwanis Curry; Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket 000121C-TP 
 
Hi Kelley, 
 
I’m going through some old party information and came across one for Verizon Access Transmission 
Services/Rebecca A. Edmonston.  It looks like MCD was updated to reflect Shannon L. Brown as the 
contact person for company code TA005.  In Docket 000121C, Verizon Access Transmission Services 
shows the following contact information (note that there is no company code shown with this contact 
information; the last time contact information was updated for this was in February 2012): 
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MCD information for company code TA005 shows: 
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Please advise if the current information (Edmonston) is accurate for this docket, or if it should be 
updated to match the information in company code TA005.   
 
I also see that Adam Teitzman is still showing as an attorney on this docket.  If his name needs to be 
removed, please forward notification of same to CLK/Tiffany Brown. 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 




